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BREAKFAST CLUB JANUARY 2019 
 

We are pleased to advise parents we will be continuing with Breakfast Club for the next term. 
 At this time we are able to continue to hold the charge at £2.00 per session which represents 

excellent value. 
 

The bookings system is available on Wisepay to make bookings for the spring term  
January to April 2019. 

 
Breakfast Club will be available from the first day of term Thursday 3rd January 2019.   

 
Bookings for this day must be made no later than 1.00 pm on Wednesday 2nd January 2019. 

 
Reminder children can arrive from 7.45 am but any child arriving after 8.00 am will not be offered a 

breakfast. 
 

BOOKING PROCESS 
 

A polite reminder to parents - the deadline for booking a place is 1.00 pm on the last school day 
prior to the booking. 

 
Monday bookings must be made by 1.00 pm on the previous Friday and Tuesday bookings by 

1.00 pm on the Monday etc. This allows us to organise the correct staff numbers. 
 

We are having an increasing number of children arriving who have not been booked into 
Breakfast Club by the deadline.  

 
This has meant unfortunately this term we have had to turn pupils away as we would have 

exceeded our staff to child ratio. 
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